Danny and Darleen Whetstone

Serving with World Wide New Testament Baptist Missions
P.O. Box 725 Kings Mountain, NC 28086
DannyWhetstone@wwntbm.com



March 2007

Dear Praying Saints,

Thank you for standing by our family and ministry for another month. We count it a privilege to labor together with you in this ministry.

We have been in Georgia, Florida, Virginia and North Carolina in February. The Lord has blessed in these meetings. Pastor Jim Bailey's dear wife, Judy, went home to be with the Lord. I trust that you will remember to pray for Brother Bailey and his children.

We also had an opportunity to be in our home church, Calvary Baptist Church in New Bern, for a weekend. It is always good to spend some time with Pastor Wingard and the wonderful folks at Calvary.

This month we will have a few missions' conferences. We will also have a two-day candidate school for our missionaries at Freedom Baptist Church in Pigeon Forge, Tennessee. We praise the Lord for the families that He has sent our way over the last several weeks. Pray that the Lord will make this a profitable meeting for all involved. We will also go home for a few days this month.

The end of March and the first half of April will be spent in Southern California, Mexico and Arizona. Please pray that the Lord will bless our efforts and travels during this time. I will be preaching the first conference for a church in Arizona. We pray that their burden for world evangelism will be intensified by the grace of God.

Darleen and I appreciate your kindness toward us.

In His Service,

Danny A. Whetstone